Independent Dance Training

In June, following advice from HMRC, we
applied to Companies House to dissolve the
Limited Liability Partnership known as
Independent Dance Training LLP and return it
to a standard Partnership. This does not
affect the day to day running of the business.

office@independentdancetraining.co.uk
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